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 Joseph Leonard OBJEMPER2015/5564/P 02/11/2015  19:00:35 We would like to raise concerns about the roof terrace as this will be an invasion of privacy.  Not only 

people will be able to overlook the gardens they will have clear view of our front room and the upstairs 

bedroom.  In addition this has the potential of creating excessive noise. This may also apply to a julliete 

balcony.  I am very concerned also with the safety of the garden trees as the front privet hedge has 

already been hacked to the ground.

43 a Goldhurst 

terrace

 Debbie Scott OBJEMPER2015/5564/P 02/11/2015  17:18:00 I would like to object against the current planning for the single storey extension roof terrace.  This is 

entirely out of keeping with the rest of the road and invasive from a privacy viewpoint for neighbouring 

properties.  There are no other roof terraces at this level in Goldhurst Terrace.

41 Goldhurst 

Terrace

NW6 3HB

NW6 3HB

NW6 3HB

 Joseph Leonard OBJEMPER2015/5564/P 02/11/2015  19:00:57 We would like to raise concerns about the roof terrace as this will be an invasion of privacy.  Not only 

people will be able to overlook the gardens they will have clear view of our front room and the upstairs 

bedroom.  In addition this has the potential of creating excessive noise. This may also apply to a julliete 

balcony.  I am very concerned also with the safety of the garden trees as the front privet hedge has 

already been hacked to the ground.

43 a Goldhurst 

terrace
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